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The Capital Projects Fund (CPF) is submitting a non-substantive change request to update 
references to resources cited in the guidance and to add clarification to the timeline for 
submitting the first Quarterly P&E Report as required in the CPF Compliance and Reporting 
Guidance for States, Territories, and Freely Associated States (OMB Control No. 1505-0277). 
The information collected on the report is not changing.  CPF is only providing a clarification to 
the timeline on which Recipients must submit the first Quarterly P&E Report. These updates are 
not expected to change the burden estimates for Recipients.   


